
September 28th, 1926

Lieut.-Colonol 7. Foster, D.S.O., 
Vancouver Club,
Vancouver, B. C,

3Iy dear Colonel
I am enclosing herewith copy of 

a letter from Stewart B.C. with reference to the 
case of a man whom we both know - ex-Lieut. Gordon 
F. Heineicey.

I have written to the Pension 
Board, to the Appeal Board and to Colonel F. A. 
Robertson. I do not expect the Pension Board will do much for Heinekey as he is now nearly 50^ dis­
ability and it 3O0S1S that he is able to do the 
work of a carpenter end also heavy manual labour.
I do not suppose there are many jobs in Stewart 
at which he could earn a living, but perhaps there 
are some in Vancouver,

I thought I would let you know 
In the hope that you may be able to help him become 
satisfactorily placed.

v'ith all kind wishes, I am,

Yours faithfully,


